From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 3:03:07 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:49 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Stephanie VanBesien

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The increase, if really necessary, should be split equally between the four zones instead of one getting a decrease
and the rest an increase.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





